
Post meeting update from the Farriers’ Registration Council (FRC) 

Interim lessons identified report published by the FRC in respect of how the farriery profession and 

regulator ensured that farriery remained open during the Covid 19 pandemic, whilst noting that the 

pandemic is not yet over.  The report has been sent far and wide and can be seen here: 

https://www.farrier-reg.gov.uk/news/frc-covid-19-lessons-identified-report 

FRC is embarking on a consultation about the standard of proof to be used in the FRC disciplinary 

process, the consultation shall run for 6 weeks and the equine industry is encouraged to read the 

consultation paper and participate.  The paper may be accessed at: https://www.farrier-

reg.gov.uk/news/consultation-on-standard-of-proof-used-at-stage-1-of-the-disciplinary-process 
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